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360 Urbandale Avenue ~ Benton Harbor, Michigan 49022
(269) 925-2044 Office (269) 925-1653 Fax

July 6, 2017
RE: Mach Mold News!

All of us at Mach Mold are excited to announce that we sold the Company to Dave LaGrow.
The new name of the business is Max3, LLC.

This change presents a great opportunity for the existing Mach Mold staff to continue to
provide and build upon the service that we as a group have provide, and will continue to
provide, serving you as they always have.

Dave has a history with Mach Mold, inasmuch as he worked with us 20 years ago, before he
left to pursue his dream of owning his own company. For Dave, things have come full circle.
He has been very successful in his business endeavors and we are confident that he will
continue that success at Max3. Max3, as part of a larger group of companies under the
Maximum Mold umbrella, will be able to offer additional technologies and capacity.

Vicki and [ would like to thank you for your many years of support. It has been our pleasure
to have served you. I will be staying on with Max3 for a period of time to help with the
transition. I am looking forward to working with you in my new role at Max3. [t is a new
day and a new adventure!

Sincerely,
- J
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Bill Mach

Attached: Max3 information



